
Sherry Dumaat is organizing a cookie swap for the 

holiday season. Details and sign up sheets are up in 

the Rec Hall and will be there till December10th. 

The swap will take place December 17th at 1:00PM 

If you need more information you can reach her at 

sherrylynnd66@gmail.com or call 519-809-1749 


